From:
Sent: 30 May 2022 00:28
To:

Subject:

Dear sir/ madam,

| am writing to register my objection to the latest plans for the redevelopment of the Stag Brewery.

The proposed Secondary School remains unjustified - it is in the wrong location for the Borough and will also
completely undermine the efforts of the existing Secondary schools in the vicinity to make progress in attracting

local children to the school and build on the sense of community they are working towards.

Furthermore the scale and density of the proposal is still excessive with far too little consideration being made for
local infrastructure and active travel solutions.

Without doubt the Stag Brewery site needs development but the residents of Mortlake , Sheen and Barnes deserve
better than what is being currently proposed.

Yours sincerely,

Alistair Carter



